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Friends of Donnelly Village Newsletter 
April 2020 

 

Memoirs 

Here’s an interesting memoir from Phil Jenway. We’d love to receive and share more of these 
stories through the museum. 
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Vignette of your stories 

FODV are looking at having more of the personal oral stories taken to date professionally 

made into either individual small videos and/or combined into vignettes, hopefully to be 

finished later in the year. 

 

Cottage History Bites 

We’re gathering a short history of each cottage to fit in a small picture frame to display in 

relevant cottages. Again, we’d love to hear your stories 

 

Plaque 

This great looking plaque and stand is alongside the Milestone tree planted by John 

Tillman outside the General Store commemorating the FODV Milestones Event held on 

1st September 2018. 

 

 
 

 

The Milestone Event was celebrating; 

• 70 years since the village was pegged in 1948. 

• 60 years since the Elizabeth Karri was transported and placed in Kings Park as 

part of the National Tree week in 1958.  

• 40 years since the Mill closed on the 30th June 1978.  

• A big thanks to Eric Wester from Donnelly River Village for making the stand and 

installing the plaque.  
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Museum Updates 

The museum is looking good after the donation of display cabinets from Jacqui Perry – a 

huge thank you to Jacqui for transporting the fixtures and helping with the new setup.  

And a video/computer display is almost complete. Again, a big thank you to Jacqui for this 

work. 

  

 

In the museum is Phil Jenaway volunteer of museum and visitor Bob Main 
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Jack's Shack 

FODV is looking to obtain a Lotterywest grant to fund a Conservation Management Plan 

(CMS), a key stage in the restoration of Jack’s Shack.. 

  

 

Donation 

Thank you to Marg Jenaway for the donation of her recorder from school days. It’s called a 

Musette and made in Australia. And very good for playing Jingle Bells! 
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AMaaGA National Awards - Australian Museums and Galleries 

Australia 

FODV have entered into two categories for these national awards: 

• Interpretive signage – entered Donnelly River Heritage Trail 

• Contribution by a community-based organisation – entered Friends of Donnelly 

Village 

Winners will be announced in April 2020. 

 

 

Museum Volunteers 

In view of the COVID-19 crisis, the museum will be closed for the foreseeable future. But if 

you’re interested in volunteering for that time when life gets back to normal please contact 

Marg Jenaway on 0428 150 548.  

 

 

Our Contact Information 

Chair – Michael Spight at chair@friendsofdonnelly.org.au ph 9227 7026 

 Secretary – Cindy Spight at secretary@friendsofdonnelly.org.au ph 0439 614 067 

Treasurer – Leona Wallis at treasurer@friendsofdonnelly.org.au 
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